BLOCK PARTY BINGO THANKS

As you saw in the bulletin and heard in the announcements for several weeks, St.
Joseph's was asked to host bingo at the Homewood Block Party last Saturday, with the
profits coming back to us. That amount has yet to be finalized, but it was a great
opportunity to make our parish visible at a village event.

It wouldn’t have been possible, however, without the help of so many people—
parishioners, including several choir members and Parish Council members, as well as
the Knights of Columbus. Fortunately the weather was beautiful and the crowds
seemed to be substantial. But above all, those who volunteered demonstrated once
again the amazing generosity of St. Joseph parishioners. Thank you!

Fr. Bob



